
Alex Bordwick
Greenwood
LD 104
Senator Hickman, Representative Supica & members of the Veterans & Legal Affairs 
Committee, 
We are writing to express our strong opposition to LD104. At a minimum, its passage 
would have a devastating impact on Maine’s medical cannabis program.
The current testing system is both unaffordable and unreliable. Mandating testing 
under these conditions, combined with the implementation of METRC, would be the 
fastest and most direct path to dismantling the medical program. This bill threatens 
the livelihood of countless caregivers, patients, small business owners, and working 
families across Maine.
As small business owners, we urge you to stand with us in protecting our patients, our
businesses, and our community by voting against LD104. Thank you for your time 
and consideration.


